To ”Pyblic Hearing
Date: 20 200/
Paul Kao item # 5 -

5640 Blundell Road, Richmond, BC,  {Re:
TEL 604-272-3179, FAX 604-272-3177

Re : Bylaw 8027 ( RZ 04-279101 )
City Contact : Mr. Kevin Eng, 604-247-4626

Dear Kevin,

Thanks your letter for bring the message of rezoning lot of my neighbor. I understand it will be built 10
townhouses on the lot and I have no problem for this. There are only few concerns about it and 1

appreciate if you could bring it to the builder.

1. I appreciate if they could start to work no earlier than 8:30 in the morning because my family
normally sleep late and wake up around 8:30 in the morning. Also I appreciate they will finish the
daily work time no late no 7:30pm.

2. 1believe they will built a new fence between my yard and theirs because they already did some
damage to my old fence couple weeks ago. Also I hope they could move the old fence material for
me once they built the new one. ‘

3. Ihave more concerns about my drain system probably will have trouble after they start to build the
new house. So I appreciate if the builder could help me to put a new drain pipe from my garden to

their new drain system to help me solve it.

I appreciate your kindly assistance to bring this message to the builder and hope it won’t caused you

too much trouble. Thanks !

Rgds,

Paul Kao
Marl5, 2006



